Bear hunt permits available from ADF&G

Hunters are reminded that some
spring bear hunts as well as a bull
muskox hunts on Nunivak Island, are
still on a permit drawing basis, and
that application must be made by
December 13.

One hundred twenty-eight (128)
permits will be available for 26 bear
hunt areas on Kodiak, Thirty-two (32)
permits will be issued to nonresident
grizzly bear hunters in northern game
units, and 25 permits will be issued to

resident hunters who wish to try for
a bull muskox on Nunivak Island in
mid-February.

None of these hunts were deter-
mined to the subsistence Tier I1 hunts
by the Board of Game, 5o the winners
will be drawn from a computer de-
signed lottery program, authorities
said. Permit applications are available
at Department of Fish and Game of-
fices and at some license vendors. Ap-
plication fees are $5 for the bear hunts
and $10 for the muskox hunt.
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